
Sept. 7th (Tues.)..............Open Meeting
Sept. 20th...........................Open Meeting
Oct. 4th........Doug Vernon, Camp Dorset
Oct. 18th........Zone Chair Ralph Wilding
Nov. 1st.......Visit to Nobleton Lions Club
Nov. 15th.....................Firefighters Night

Bruce Jessop & Joe Huson
Dec. 6th.......Visitation to Bradford Lions
Dec. 20th.........................Christmas party

Jan. 4th   (Tues)...................................TBD
Jan. 17th..................Governor Pat Byers
Feb. 7th...........................Autistic Society

Paul & Gail Feeney
Feb. 22nd  (Tues).....Peace Poster Night

Gail Feeney & John Bradbury
March 7th Youth Leaders and Commu-
nity Groups:

P. Feeney & J. Bradbury
March 21st.......................................... TBD
April 4th..............................Farmers Night
April 18th............ Past Presidents Night

Paul Feeney
May 2nd ...............................................TBD
May 16th..............................................TBD
June 6th................................................TBD
June 20th.............................................TBD

Schomberg Community Hall, Main Street
6:30 pm 1st and 3rd Mondays

Business Meeting 4th Monday 7:30pm

Box 272 Schomberg ON L0G 1T0
Bulletin Editor: John Bradbury 905 939 7744

Email: johndbry@gmail.com

April 2011

L-R: John Hamilton ,  Brian Delahunt , John Domerchie,Terry Price,
Gerry Oostwoud, Marlene Koppens, Bill Koppens, Bruce Jessop.

Seated: Barry Matson, Ed Maynard, Al Cober

Past President’s Night is always a special celebration,  present at
the meeting were: a founding member, Ed Maynard, who was
president  from 1953/54, Al Cober who represented the ‘60s
(1968/69), Barry Matson (1980/81), Brian Delahunt (1983/84),
Terry Price (1990/91), John Domerchie (1991/92),
Bill Koppens (1999/01, 2009/11), Bruce Jessop (2001/02),    Ger-
ry Oostwoud (2002/03) and Marlene Koppens (2004/06).
An assembly of talent that has inspired the club over the decades!



At  the meeting of May 2nd Marlene Koppens
stepped down as President elect making way for Bob
Gwalchmai to be nominated and approved.

At the dinner meeting of April 4th the following
were nominated and approved

Tail Twister........................................................... Ken Rice
Assistant Tail Twister.................................... Paul Hanlon
Lion Tamer.................................................... Bruce Jessop
Assistant Lion Tamerr................................ Loris Gregoris
1st Year Director.............................................. Bill Hanlon
2nd  Year Director......................................... Paul Hanlon
Bulletin Editor............................................. John Bradbury
Assistant Bulletin Editor........................... Loris  Gregoris

This was in addition to those approved on
March 21

Past President................................................Bill Koppens
President................................................Marlene Koppens
1st Vice President..........................................Steve Fisher
2nd Vice President........................................Gord Dobson
3rd Vice President............................................Darryl Rice
Secretary......................................................John Bradbury
Assistant Secretary........................................Steve Fisher
Treasurer........................................................Gord Dobson
Asst. Treasurer......................................Marlene Koppens

Paul Feeney was the host for the evening and he
introduced all the Past Presidents present and also
reminded everyone of the importance of the Lions
Club to the community throughout the years eg fund-
ing for the “Old” Arena, funding for improvements to
the Community Hall and the Fair ground office
building, funding to the Scouts and Guides, Minor
Hockey, Soccer, Baseball.

Taking leadership in the Kitchen Breedon Manor,
and buying equipment for the parks and playgrounds
in Schomberg.

One of the Past presidents was heard to say
”Without the Lions Club Schomberg wouldn’t be
what it is today!”

Mary Asselstine
was speaker for the
evening. She told the
club about the Duf-
ferin Marsh, includ-
ing information
about the history of
the Marsh, and some
of the species that live there. She also listed some of
the upcoming events for this year.

After much discussion and negotiation the Pancake
breakfast will be held in the traditional place:

Bill Hanlon is organizing this event and all agreed
with his suggestion of Georgian Downes again. The

cost is $24 per guest, members are free.

This took place on April  16th in very inclement
weather, but the profit was better than last year mak-
ing more than $270



May 7th............Cooking at Seneca College for the EMS
May 28th...........................................................Fair Parade
May 29th ............................................Pancake Breakfast
June 18-19....Cooking at Tottenham Bluegrass festival
Sept. 17-18.........Cooking at Schomberg Street Gallery
Sept, 17....................Cooking at the Community Bonfire

Another great success!
This time there were two sittings, lots to eat and

lots of hard working volunteers, resulting in a profit
of over $2000.

Many thanks to all the Lions who helped and a
special thank you to all the volunteers.

Marlene Koppens, the Happy Organiser!

Some of the Volunteers: Cheryl Fisher,
Cyndy Rawlins & Lisa Curtis-Rice

The Fryers: Gord, Joe and Claire

The Servers: Ken & Darryl Rice supervised by
Cyndy Rawlins



Past President.............................................John Bradbury
President.........................................................Bill Koppens
1st Vice President...........................................Joe Velema
2nd Vice President.........................................Steve Fisher
3rd Vice President.........................................Gord Dobson
Secretary......................................................John Bradbury
Assistant Secretary........................................Steve Fisher
Treasurer........................................................Gord Dobson
Asst. Treasurer......................................Marlene Koppens
Tail Twister..................................................John Hamilton
Asst. Tail Twister........................................Heidi Hamilton
Lion Tamer.....................................................Bruce Jessop
Asst. Tamer........................................................Darryl Rice
1st Year Director............................................Paul Hanlon
2nd Year Director............................................Harry Hoare
Bulletin Editor..............................................John Bradbury
Asst. Bulletin Editor........................................Steve Fisher

  *John Bradbury (Barbara)......................905-939-7744
  *Don Coffey (Gloria) PDDG....................519-986-3329
    Gloria Coffey (Don) ...............................519-986-3329
    Kevin Diceman.......................................647-212-6359
    Gord Dobson(Jacqui).............................905-939-8595
    Gail Feeney (Paul).................................905-235-0797
    Paul Feeney (Gail) PZC.........................905-235-0797
   Glen Ferrier (Alice).................................905-936-0025

    Steve Fisher (Cheryl).............................905-939-8494
    Loris Gregoris.........................................905-939-2612
    Doug Groombridge (Monica)...............905-859-4119
    Bob Gwalchmai (Susanne)...................905-939-4024
  *John Hamilton........................................416-702-5971
  *BiII Hanlon (Kay)....................................905-939-7568
    Paul Hanlon (Nadia)..............................905-939-7723
    Tim Harkness (Sherry)..........................905-859-2788
    Harry Hoare (Yvette)..............................905-939-7055
  *Joe Huson (Carolyn)..905-939-2796/905-727-8040
  *Bruce Jessop (Linda).............................905-939-2069
  *Bill Koppens (Marlene).........................905-939-2470
  *Marlene Koppens (Bill).........................905-939-2470
  *Gerry Oostwoud (Emmeline)....905-939-7728/7647
    Darryl Rice (Lisa)...................................905-939-2451
    Ken Rice (Joan)......................................905-939-2119
    Claire Velema (Joe)...............................905-939-9004
    Joe Velema (Claire)...............................905-939-9004
 * Past President

International President..........................Sid L. Scruggs III
District A12 Governor.........................................Pat Byers
1st Vice District Governor.............................Jim Corneau
2nd Vice District Governor...........................Maureen Hilt
Region 8 Chair.....................................................Anne Bell
Zone 8 South Chair.....................................Ralph Wilding

Gord Dobson & Marlene Koppens

Marlene Koppens, Paul Feeney & Bob Gwalchmai

Gord Dobson & Paul Feeney

Bill Koppens

John Bradbury & Gail Feeney

Bob Gwalchmai & Bill Hanlon

Gord Dobson & Paul Feeney

Darryl Rice, Paul Hanlon & all members

Tim Harkness & all members

Marlene Koppens & Joe Velema

Marlene Koppens

Bruce Jessop & all members

Bill Koppens & all members


